
There is always great news to share about our St. Philip’s College family. The following

achievements align with our College Strategic Objectives: Student Success, Performance

Excellence, and Principle-Centered Leadership. Stay up to date with our faculty, staff, and student

accomplishments by reading the President’s Newsletter online at alamo.edu/spc/newsletter and

follow us on social media @GOSPC. 

Student Success

Students Attend Good To Great and Future Search

SPC students Chrishall Armstrong, President of Eureka Science Club; Darius Martin,

former ACD Board Student Trustee; Connie Pullen, President of Phi Theta Kappa

Honor Society; and Amira Johnson, former White House HBCU Initiative Scholar,

attended the college’s Good to Great Strategic Planning Retreat. They were able to

represent student perspectives to faculty, staff, and administrators and learn about

performance excellence, planning, and process improvement.

Performance Excellence
 
Students Inducted into Collegiate 100

SPC's Collegiate 100 Chapter, a college affiliate of the 100 Black Men of San Antonio

(BMOSA), Inc., held inducted 32 students. Collegiate 100 is a Chartered Student

Organization that supports the college mission to empower our diverse student

population through educational achievement and career readiness. BMOSA members

provide professional development and mentorship for the chapter and mentor students

on community service projects and youth mentoring. 

Principle-Centered Leadership

Public Service Institute Observes Child Abuse Prevention Month

 
The Public Service Institute and Department of Student Life hosted Judge Peter Sakai

for a presentation in awareness of Child Abuse Prevention Month. Judge Sakai

shared his journey followed by a discussion on child abuse and neglect. The judge is

well known for his work with youth in foster care. 50 attended this event, including

students, faculty, and employees.
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